April 13, 1959,

Mr., Antranig Boroian,

Secretary pf the Parish Chuncil
of 8t., Gregory I11, Church,
Chicago, I11,

Dear Nr. Boroian:

Your letter of March 28, 1959, addressed to Mr. S, Manuelian,
attached to which vas the Annual Report of Your Parish, have been
received and noted of the election of the officers of your Parish
Council for the current year,

On this occasion wve would like to draw your attention that
such official correspondence should be addressed always to His Grace
the Primate. It 1s hoped that in the future you abide to it.

With ell the best wishes and paternal blesseings and prayers,

Very Rev., Nuron Gourdjikian
Vicar General
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